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June 22, 2020 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

I am writing on behalf of the Oregon City Chamber of Commerce 

in support of the proposal for the Parklet Pilot Program and the 

Outdoor Dining/Retail Private Parking Lots Program. Offering 

businesses alternative ways to increase patronage during these 

trying times of COVID -19 will help drive local commerce and help 

sustain and promote the businesses that are still struggling to 

withstand the pandemic effects. It's an excellent investment in 

our city and the health of our future economy. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 Respectfully, 

 

 Oregon City Chamber of Commerce          




